Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Subject: RO219 — 449 Hegenberger
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Tue 5/20/2014 10:15 AM
End: Tue 5/20/2014 10:15 AM
Duration: 0 hours

Received phone call from Dennis Dettloff (ANTEA) re RO219 — 449 Hegenberger. Mr. Dettloff was inquiring about the
material used for backfill of the proposed excavation work. After some discussion of drain rock and native backfill we
agreed native would be more suitable though more difficult to place and compact. We also discussed the possibility of
abandoning MW-10 as it appears to be approximately 5 feet from the proposed excavation limit for the area. Mr.
Dettloff agreed to its abandonment and asked for ACEH to put it in the well destruction work plan approval letter.



